Support for Inskip Rezoning

Jennifer <jimirtes@comcast.net> Fri, Nov 8, 2013 at 4:01 PM
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Betty Jo,

Yes | would like to have all of Inskip rezoned to an R1 and so would many of my neighbors. This would help stabilize the
Inskip community.

Jennifer Mirtes
865.804.4857

Sent from my iPad
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